
Combo 285 BD 
Liquid Bulk Container
This food grade virgin PP square-shaped foldable 

1000-liter container the ideal container for low 

and high viscosity liquid products in industries 

such as food processing, cosmetics and 

pharmaceuticals. Liquid products are kept safe 

with a sealable lid and its aluminum reinforced 

side panels are designed to hold liquid while 

residual product is minimized with the bottom 

discharge. Additionally, the container’s high 

folding ratio saves space in storage and in transit, 

resulting in reduced costs and a smaller carbon 

footprint. Its five runners allow the container to 

be used 2-ways in rack and 2 ways on a 

conveyor belt. Talk to sales about the tools we 

have available for filling, sealing and emptying.

Hygienic
Plastic containers are non-
porous and resistant to 
moisture, insects, fungi, acids, 
fats, solvents and odor.  Our 
containers are inspected after 
every turn to make sure they 
meet our quality standards.

Sustainable
Plastic containers are a 
sustainable solution because 
they can be reused for years, 
get recycled at the end of 
their service life and are then
remanufactured into new 
containers.

Built for Automation
Because plastic containers are 
molded, the sizes and weight 
are always consistent, causing 
zero disturbances in your 
automated material handling 
systems.  Unfolding and folding 
can be done by only one 
operator.
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Features and specifications

Dimensions 

External                                                 1155 x 1155 x 1132 mm

Internal                                                 1065 x 1045 x 940 mm

Folded                                                    1155 x 1155 x 467 mm

Weight                                                            85,5 kg

Volume          1060 l 

Loading capacity 

Max static load                                                       7442 kg

Max dynamic load                                                      2977 kg

Max in rack load                                                       1400 kg

Loading quantities 

Units per trailer                                                         110 units

Stack                                                             5 units

Characteristics  

Colour                                                                       Grey/Black              

Lid                                                         Included

Runners                                                                       5

Drop door                                                                    No

Material                                                                PP  

Foodgrade                                                                              Yes

ISPM-15 proof                                                                   Yes

Temperature range                                             -20°C/+45°C

Bottom Discharge                                                                 Yes


